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MTrhey (the fos) ,did*i't-boher
usas muebh as,-they1 ýthey lielped

the Bears'sait! Cal"m'assisant
Drew Remenda. 'But sometiffies
your focus as a player is thrown
off. You ca't let the fans designate
the way you pla

Thec Bears feit that the crowd-
gave thoni a big ectge. The cdge
came pot only emotibrially but
also in a, more tangible sense.

»'Onctekmegotgoingit gave us
a couple of goals,'M McCarlhy,
said. Cranston agreed. -'That con-
stant enthusiasm carrmes over to
the bench. Nothing was going to
stop us tonight"

The large crowd wa>s a rare
example of the great fan support.
The Bears usuajly average about
20% of the crow d they got on
Ssturday. 'You knew it was there
becàuse we, don't get it; ail the
tiine,e said Vewchuk. Added Me-
Carthv manewhat-bessift4rulwv-
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